
 
 

IOBC YOUNG SCIENTIST AWARDS 
 

IOBC IS OFFERING SPONSORSHIP TO ATTEND  
THE AUSTRALIAN ENTOMOLOGICAL SOCIETY CONFERENCE  

28 SEP – 1 OCT 2014 IN CANBERRA  
 

 
The International Organization for Biological Control (IOBC) was established in 1955 as 
a global organization affiliated to the International Council of Scientific Unions (ICSU). 

IOBC promotes environmentally safe methods of 
pest and disease control and the development of 
biological control and its application in integrated 
pest management programs, and international 
cooperation to these ends.  

 
The Asia-Pacific Regional Section (APRS) of the IOBC would like to invite applications 
from young scientists for sponsorship to attend the Australian Entomological Society 
Conference, 28 Sep – 1 Oct 2014 in Canberra http://www.aesconferences.com.au/ 
APRS are organizing a symposium at the conference on ‘Biological control in the Asia-
Pacific Region: highlights from the last 50 years and emerging issues for the future.’
 

To qualify for IOBC support, applicants must be: 
A member of IOBC; to join now contact: groentemanr@landcareresearch.co.nz  
Less than 35 years of age 
Presenting a paper or poster on biological control or a related IPM topic 
 
Successful candidates will receive up to 500 Euros (approx. $Aus 750; $NZ 800) per 
successful candidate, and we hope to make up to 5 awards. The funds are intended to 
be used to support conference registration, travel, accommodation. To apply for IOBC 
sponsorship please send a title for your talk/poster, a conference abstract and your CV 
(incl. date of birth) to:  
 
Dr Barbara Barratt  (Secretary General APRS – IOBC) 
barbara.barratt@agresearch.co.nz  
AgResearch Invermay, Private Bag 50034, Mosgiel, NZ 
Phone: +64 3 489 9059 
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